
The Office of the Vice President for Research, 

in partnership with the Institute for Engineering-Driven Medicine and the  

Clinical and Translational Science Center, is pleased to present: 

 

COVID-19 Research Workshop Series  

Looking for COVID-19 Collaborators?  
  

Each session will include two talks about active  

COVID-19 research projects at Stony Brook University  

with a focus on developing collaborations. 

Presentations will be 10 minutes with 15 minutes of discussion to follow.  
 

Sessions are open to all faculty. 
  

If you are interested in participating as a presenter or 

attendee, please complete this brief survey. 

 
Speakers for the week and registration information will be announced each Monday  

in OPD’s weekly COVID-19 Funding Opportunities and Related Resources email.  

 

 
Questions should  

be directed to 

OPD_OVPR@stonybrook.edu 

https://stonybrookuniversity.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0vqGpUWdf1ziSTb
mailto:OPD_OVPR@stonybrook.edu

